
Dear BCS Community, 
 
Whether you are starting the year online or if you think you might make the move to online, 
please be sure to watch the introduction video from Mr.Burcham, and the additional instructional 
videos specific to elementary and secondary from the principals. Additionally, we have set up a 
Bears Online webpage where you can reference these videos and register to move to online if 
needed.  
 
Bears Online Introduction >> 
Elementary Expectations >> 
Secondary Expectations >> 
 
Bears Online Webpage >> 
 
We are excited to start this new school year next week! 
 
 
Blessings, 
Jeremy Thornton  
Elementary Principal 
 
Carol Johnson 
Secondary Principal 
 
Jay Burcham 
President 
 

https://youtu.be/dfAV0ABksaE
https://youtu.be/6Bw99EJ2UT0
https://youtu.be/6xIQQqke_No
https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/academics/bears-online/

